
From: Chambers - Hatcher VP  

Sent: Tuesday, 24 April 2018 4:56 PM 
To: 'Michal Roucek' 

Cc: 'Simon Spence'; 'cara.seymour@syd.catholic.edu.au'; Nigel Ward; Luis Izzo; 
sophie.whish@ablawyers.com.au; 'Robert Seals'; 'Lucy Saunders' 

Subject: RE: C2013/6333: Orders to The Trustees of the Roman Catholic Church for the Archdiocese 

of Canberra and Goulburn [ABLAW-ImanageDocs.FID165140] 

 
Dear Mr Roucek, 
 
Re: C2013/6333: Orders to The Trustees of the Roman Catholic Church for the Archdiocese of 
Canberra and Goulburn 
 
I refer to your email below.  
 
Attached is the amended Form F52 order requiring the production of documents by the Trustee of 
the Roman Catholic Church for the Archdiocese of Canberra and Goulburn. 
 
There is both a clean and marked-up copy. 
 
Kind regards,  
 
Helen Hamberger 
Associate to Vice President Hatcher  
 
Fair Work Commission  
Tel: (02) 9308 1812 
Fax: (02) 9380 6990  
chambers.hatcher.vp@fwc.gov.au          
 
Level 10 Tower Terrace 
80 William Street  
East Sydney NSW 2011 
www.fwc.gov.au 
 
From: Michal Roucek [mailto:Michal.Roucek@ablawyers.com.au]  

Sent: Monday, 23 April 2018 5:18 PM 
To: Chambers - Hatcher VP 

Cc: 'Simon Spence'; 'cara.seymour@syd.catholic.edu.au'; Nigel Ward; Luis Izzo 

Subject: C2013/6333: Orders to The Trustees of the Roman Catholic Church for the Archdiocese of 
Canberra and Goulburn [ABLAW-ImanageDocs.FID165140] 

 
Dear Associate 
 
C2013/6333: Orders to The Trustees of the Roman Catholic Church for the Archdiocese of Canberra 
and Goulburn 
 

We refer to the above proceedings, which are listed for an interlocutory hearing tomorrow, 24 April 
2018. 
 
Following discussions between our clients and the Trustees of the Roman Catholic Church for the 
Archdiocese of Canberra and Goulburn (Archdiocese), the Archdiocese has requested some minor 
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https://www.fwc.gov.au/documents/sites/caeremuneration/orders/c20136333-order-trccac-240418.pdf
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variations to the Orders issued by the Commission on the Archdiocese on 4 April 2018. A copy of the 
amended Orders proposed by the Archdiocese are attached (in markup). 
 
Given the minor nature of the variations, our clients are willing to consent to these amended Orders 
being issued in place of the Orders made on 4 April 2018, should the Commission be minded to do 
so. 
 
Timeframe for compliance with the amended Orders 
 
The Archdiocese has further requested that it: 
 

 provides documents that it holds at its offices by 26 April 2018; and  
 

 provided any documents held by St Joseph’s O’Connor by 7 May 2018.  
 
While the delay in the provision of materials relating to St Joesph’s O’Connor does not assist our 
clients’ in terms of the timeframe for the filing and serving of their evidence and submissions, we are 
willing to also consent to this request on the basis that the school is currently unattended during 
school holidays.  
 
Catholic Education Office (Sydney Catholic Schools) 
 
We anticipate that the Catholic Education Office (now Sydney Catholic Schools Limited) will seek 
similar amendments to the Orders made on 4 April 2018 with respect to it. Our clients would not 
oppose a similar approach being taken with respect to the Orders issued to the Catholic Education 
Office. 
 
We will endeavour to update the Commission regarding the Orders issued on the Catholic Education 
Office prior to the hearing tomorrow – as our office is continuing discussions with the Catholic 
Education Office. 
 
If you have any questions please contact Michal Roucek on 9458 7018. 
 
A copy of this correspondence will be received by the legal representatives for the Archdiocese and 
legal representative for Sydney Catholic Schools Limited. 
 
Yours sincerely 
Michal Roucek 
Senior Associate 
Australian Business Lawyers & Advisors  
 
140 Arthur Street North Sydney NSW 2060 
Dir: +612 9458 7018 | Fax: +612 9954 5029 | Mob: 0407 196 970  

Tel: +612 9458 7005 | Web: www.ablawyers.com.au |  LinkedIn 

www.ablawyers.com.au
https://www.linkedin.com/company/australian-business-lawyers?trk=top_nav_home
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